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20 February 2018

Mr Malcolm Lock

Via email: fyi-request-7207-eab92e3c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lock

I'am responding to your official information request of 2 February. Please find below the answers to
your questions.

When was a link put on the New Zealand Polices' public website to British standard 3621, a
pdf document, 380KB in size?

7 March 2017

Does the New Zealand Police hold a license or any permission that authorizes the New
Zealand Police to make British standard 3621 available for public download or viewing?

No - we published the document in good faith and unfortunately missed the licence
restriction.

Has the New Zealand Police ever held a license or any permission to make British standard
3621 available for public download or viewing via the New Zealand Polices' public website?

No.

Why was the link to British standard 3621 removed from the New Zealand Polices'
website?

It was removed from the website on February 2nd 2018, as soon as our website
administrators were made aware of this matter.

I hope this information is sufficient for your request. If you are not satisfied, you have the option of
referring the matter to the Office of the Ombudsmen.

Yours sincerely

ones
y Chief Executive, Public Affairs

Safer Communities Together




